


UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION January 26, 1944,

Memorandum to Chancellor Malott:

I am sending you the letter which Price
Brookf'ield, the all-American basketball player,
wrote me from William Jewell College. liy reply

is herewith enclosed., After you have read it,
please mail it back to me.

v Sincerely,
13
:_vf 13 | &~ :
_‘{j Director of Physical Education,
/ ‘ % '3 Varsity Basketball foach.
4 t # f




I talked to Colonel Mo~
Director of Physical Education,

Varsity Basketball Coach.

mmmtztmmm,







UNIVER %IH‘I\?E OF lRANSAS

OFFICE OF THE COMY :kéNG AND TAGTIC

LAWRENCE, KANSAS
6 December 19643,

Chancellor Dean W. lialott,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear (Chancellor Valott:

On the third instant a reflector (value about
$15.00) of an electric light fixture in the drill hall,

Military Science Building,was broken by Private Paul A.
Henderson an ASTP trainee,

Private Henderson was swinging on a rope which
was suspended from the ceiling. The rope had heen placed
there for training purposes by the Physical Edueation
Department and apparently too near the light.

This matter is submitted for consideration as
to whether or not you desire continuance of rope climbing
or other Physical Education features in the drill hall
which are certain to result in iurther depredations,

Very truly yours,

W. L. McMORRIS, .
Lt. Colonel, CAL.,
Commanding Off'icer.



REGULATIONS CONCERNING PROPOSED NEW COURSES
OR CEANGES IN COURSES

Adopted by the University Senate on May 20, 1935

That the Senate Advisory Committee shall serve as a committee on
new courses. No new course or change in the content of a course shall
be offered or shall be announced in the University catalogue unless it
has been authorized by the following procedure:

When any school has approved a new course, or a change in the
content of a course, that school shall notify the Senate Advisory Com-
mittee. The Senate Advisory Committee shall notify all deans and chair-
men of departments concerned of the proposed action, and of a date prior
to which requests for conference may be filed. Anyfaculty member con-
cerned with or opposed to such proposals may ask the Senate Advisory
Committee for a conference on the proposed course or change. If no re-
quest is received, and the Senate Advisory Committce itself makes no
adverse recommendations, such course or change shall be considered as
approved by the committee on the date fixed. If any request for a con-
ference is received the Senate Advisory Committee shall arrangc a con-
ference of all intcrested persons.

If, after conference, the Senate Advisory Committee considers
the new course, or the change, unwarranted, and if the school initiating
the action does not accept the committee's conclusions, the Senate Ad-

visory Committee shall report its findings and recommendations to the

Senate for Senate action.





















NOTICE OF SENATE MEETING

The University Senate will meet on
Tuesday, November 23, at 4:30 p.m, in Fraser

Theater,

DEANE W, MAIOTT
Chancellor



OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

October 27, 1943

Prof. ¥. C. Allen
108 Robinson
Campus

Dear Phog:

I have been very slow in getting an
answer for vou on the use of the Athletic
Association's guarters for 2 dressing room.

The Athletic peovle seem to think
it is impractical at the moment, not only
because of the fact that all their records
are stored there, but because in addition the
ASTP have been given permission to store their
athletic equipment in that room. :

Sometime I'll try to get over and.
take a look if it might be possible to find a
way around these difficulties.

Sincerely yours,

PR Inlutrs—

Déane W, Malott
DWM: h Chancellor









3 THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR | October 1g, 19’43

Memo to Dr. Allen:

At the meeting of the Board of Regents on Saturday,

Uctober 9, the Regents approved the recommendation of the Chan-
cellor for salary increases for a handful of the faculty in the
lower brackets. 1 am glad to report that included in the list
was Miss Ruth Hoover whose salary was increased from $277.77 to
$283.33 per month effective November 1, I am sendinos a notice
of the increase to Miss Hoover in the mail . today but 1 thoucht
you would be interested in hearinge about it from this office.

Sincerely yours,

cc: J. W. Twente






UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
Lawrence

Office of the Chancellor October 22, 19”3
TO HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS:

Owing to the difficulty that national associations have had in
arranging their annual meetings no definite out—pf~-state travel budget has
been set up by the University for the fiscal year 19u42-LU3, Any member of the
staff desiring to attend an association meeting or make any other trip outside
Kansas, the expense for which would be normally borne by the state, should
make application in writing directly to the Chancellor somewhat in advance of
the date of the propsed trip. Requests for travel to be made under the grants
from the Graduate Research Committee should be submitted to the Graduate Office
rather than to the Chancellor.

Under the state law, out-of-state travel for which reimbursement is
expected must be approved by minute of the Board of Regents in advance of the

date of the heginning of the trip, and receipts must be presented for every
item of expenditure, except taxi and the like, Travel for the state is
exempt from the Federal Transportation Tax if & transportation exemption

certificate 1s filled out &t the time the ticket is purchased, Copies of this
certificate are available at the Chancellor's Office,

Sincerely yours,

RAYMOND NICHOLS
Executive Secretary



THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

October 16, 19Uu3

Memo to: Dr, Allen
In re: Hoch Auditorium

Hoch Auditorium will be used for examination by
the Army October 12 - 20, as follows:

a.m, - 3330=-11:350
PeMe = 1:30-4:30

October 21

On Tuesday, October 19, at 7:30 p.m. the V=12
will use the Auditorium for an exam.

Sincerely yours,

. RAYMOND NICHOLS
RNss Executive Secretary

ce: L. B, Anderson



Ootober &, 1943.

Chancellor Desne ¥W. lMalots,
University of Kansas.

Dear Chancellor Malott:

T talked to Jr. Karl Kloos, the athletic director, con-

mummntmmnhmmwmam
Association when I was athletic diruhrmﬂﬂunordghtm

FORER WP

h%pMIMMpﬂWwwﬁmm
the Navy teach wrestling. The felt mats here at the gymasium are
in various sizes and it is difficult to hold them together as one
single mat surface large enough to wrestle upon. It is impossible
to buy a cover the like of which the athletlo association possesses.
However, we have ordered three cotton flammel mat covers which re-
quire laundering when soiled. In the interim we desire to use this
utmmehhmtmﬁatmbymammﬁm.

Mr. Klooz offered to sell the same to the Fhysical Educ~-
ation Department. I told him that sinoce there had been so many

interchanges between the Physical Education and Athletic Departments
mtImMMmmmrmwwnfrumhﬂu
when 1t was not necessary. For instance, last fall Coach
mmuuu“utmwxmmmn-umm

dressing room at the stadium between halvea. Ve selected the more
mnﬁh%w&mnﬁmﬁhh%nﬂ!&umm
have bean in use by the /thletic Association. Ve made no o
whatsoever, and this has consistently been our practice between the
Physicai Education Depariment and the Athletic association from year

'hyolr « %0 cooperate as if it were one department.

As 1 view 1%, a rubber mat cover is improved by taking it
out of storage and using it somewhat. I certainly would have no ob-
Jeotion to paying a small rental - something like a dollar a month
for the sawe, but where there has been such close cooperation existing
between the two departments I could not agree with Mr. Klooz that we
should purchase the same, ¥What is youwr opinion?

Very cordially yours,




UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
Office of the Chancellor

To Heads of Departments: October 29, 1943

Under a new plan of the Kansas Civil Service Department, examinations

for Clerk I, Clerk-~Typist I, and Clerk-Stenographer 1 are to be held on the
fourth Saturday of each month, Applications, on formal application blanks, will
be received by the Civil Service Department at any time in the future,

To be eligible for the examination at the end of any month, an interested

person must file an application with the Civil Service Department by 5:00 pm on
the fifteenth of the month, Application blanks may be secured either at the
Chancellor's Office, or at the Civil Service Department, 801 Harrison Street,

Topeka,

It would be appreciated if you keep this announcement on file, in
order that you may be in a position to answer questions from interested persons
concerning the dates of the next clerical examinations.

Sincerely yours,

RAYMOND NICHOLS
Executive Secretary



UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
Ltwrence

Office of the
Chancellor September 29, 1943

HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS:

Bffective immediately, the Board of Regents has ordered that all
changes in the pa’roll be sent to them for consideration not later than
the date they are to become effective., This covers Do th routine minutes
that come within the budget, such as resignations and appo intments and
emergency items which require expansion of the budget, such as salary

adjustments and new positions,

In order that this office may meet the requirements of the Board
the following suggestions are made to departments:

(1) Resignations should be reported promptly, as far in
advance of the date they are to become effective as possible,

(2) Appointments to positions provided in the budget should
be made in advance of the effective date, as soon as the
new employee has been secured,

(3) Requests for positions not provided for in the budget
should be submitted to the Chancellor as far in advance of
the date of beginning of employment as possible.

(4) Recommendations on adjustments in salaries should Dbe
submitted to the Chancellor considerably in advance of the
date they are to be made effective,

(5) Requests for any other expansions of the budget, such
as Maintenance Allotment or Assistance Fund, should be

submitted in advance,

Since the Board does not have regular meeting dates it is impera-
tive that departments anticipate their needs and submit their requests
to the Chancellor considerably in advance of the dates on which they

would like to have changes made.

In case of real emergency, the Chancellor will attempt to secure
special action of the Board, With the exceptions of these emergency
cases it is believed that the new order of the Board will not seriously

affect the procedures of appointment which have been followed up to now,
With a little planning most of the budget problems in the University can,

I am sure, be anticipated and presented to the Board for approval in
advance of the dates we want them to become effective,

Sincerely yours,

RAYMOND NICHOLS
RN:s Exettutive Secretary






September 24,' 1943,

Dear Chancellor Malott: "

Tmmediately upon receipt of your telephonic communication
this morning I got busy and engaged Robert Witt, a young man who is
doing some extension work. He is not in school but will be at the
opening of the fall term. However, I have the matier arranged so
thet he will police the building from dinner time We are working
- with ths officer in the evening so that the bast results will be ob-
tained. . .

. X have isaued orders that no high mhool or mmmdiuh
boys or anyone slse not comnected with our physical conditioning
progran shall have asccess to this building. This is temporary over
- the weekeend, but I assure you that it will not be nocessary for
“you to give any concern to this matter harea.{' ‘ber es we will def inﬂoly
take care of 1%t.

?here is another matter that I wish to speak to you about
as soon as-possible. I refer to a necessary place for the officers
- of the Navy to dress when they take their physical exercise. They
ere required to exercise three times a wesk. Our guarters are cone- &
- gested beyond description. ihy couldn®t the athletic office be fitted
- up for these men to dress in? There are ten or twelve of them and we

. 8imply have no place. This morning I invited them in to our private

dressing rocm, which is already congested with our staff. These men
have been exercising out of doors, but now with coler weather coming
on they will necessarily have to use the gym. This will be W of
_thcma.ndthoﬁircinmorﬁm .

. There is a further matter that I spoke to you about over
m phone, and I want to speak %o yﬂu personally about it. The man-
power could be benefitted somewhat in a combat way if some men could
ho &m o ﬂght. I wish ﬂimuna this porsonally. We would be

S mn_ly yours »

Birwtor of Physical Bdmatwn,
Varsity Bukc‘&hal}. Coach. .







